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Dear Parent, 

CIRCULAR 

 TEAMWORK- MONTH: THE OF VALUE الواحد الفريق بروح العمل

SUBJECT: FUN FAIR – RESCHEDULED DATES  

 

 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

This is to inform you that the days for the Fun Fair has been changed to 2nd and 3rd February 2024 

(Friday and Saturday) to accommodate parents request as many of our students are undergoing 

assessment till the end of January. 

As Fun Fair is an event for the TCS family to celebrate happiness, we have decided to honour this request 

of our valued parents. 

Thanking you for your continued support as always.  

 

 

       Regards, 

 
       Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

      PRINCIPAL  

      


